
February 5th, 2024

Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Week Four Update

Greetings,

DNA’s fourth week of the 2024 build season was full of progress, coming closer to having a
working robot. The build subteam finalized their intake and shooter designs, starting to construct
the actual mechanisms and getting ready to attend the ARC Field in Hermantown next week. The
ARC field is a great opportunity for local teams to practice on a field before a competition.

The programming team this week started to program the final intake and shooter as well as start
programming April Tags for shooting and tracking the robot.

The Business team completed an important milestone in the fundraising process, getting close to
their budget goal. The graphic design subteam finalized the team's competition logo, getting a
unanimous vote of support from the rest of the team on the design, and eagerly waiting for the
finished product.

We are very excited to be continuing the 2024 build season! To keep up with our progress, check
out our social media sites.

Facebook- Denfeld Nation Automation 4009
Website- https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/
Instagram- @dna4009

Thank you again for your support this year!

https://denfeldrobotics4009.org/

